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As a citizen that is in my early 40s and used vape products to cut extremely back on 

my tobacco use am extremely opposed to the ban. I grew up in a time when there 

were no flavored options and it did not slow or stop myself or other teens I knew from 

trying tobacco products. Working in retail I have personally witnessed more of in 

issue with the flavored alcohol with teens than I have witnessed with nicotine 

products yet that is apparently ok.  


